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Blood Donation awareness program report 

 

A blood donation awareness program with a camp on blood grouping and hemoglobin 

estimation was conducted on 22nd January at the Blood bank. It was conducted by the 

Department of Transfusion Medicine and Department of Community Medicine, and attended 

by the NSS students of BIHER.  The event was graced by Dean, BMCH Dr. Edwin Joe 

,Medical superintendent, BMCH Dr. Somasundaram and NSS coordinator, Dr 

Vijayaraghavan.  Dr.Vidya D C, Assistant Professor, Community Medicine welcomed the 

gathering. Our Dean spoke on how one can maintain fitness and at the same time save lives 

by regularly donating blood. This was followed by an awareness talk by Dr.Vinoth M, Tutor, 

Department of Community Medicine. BMCH Blood bank Medical Officer Dr.Afrin spoke on 

the ‘Donor eligibility’.  The NSS students had their blood group and hemoglobin checked.  

 

 

 

 



 


